
Date :     

LED Div. Rohm Co., Ltd.
General Manager : Tetsuhiro Tanabe

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 
of the following product. We acknowledge the obligation to promptly inform our customers
of the intent to exit products to enable our customers the ability to prepare for alternatives
and/or assist in our product portfolio renewal process. 

Application
Product Name : 

Light Emitting Diodes

Reason of discontinuation

Date of discontinuation

Note

If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representatives.

EOL PN LIST
SMLP12BC7TT86L
SMLP12BC7TT86M
SMLP12BC7TT86N
SMLP12BC7TT86P
SMLP12BC7TT86FL
SMLP12BC7TT86FM
SMLP12BC7TT86FN
SMLP12BC7TT86FP
SMLP12BC7TT86UL
SMLP12BC7TT86UM
SMLP12BC7TT86UN
SMLP12BC7TT86UP
SMLP12WBC7W1Q
SMLP12WBC7W1R
SMLP12WBC7W1S
SMLP12HBC7W1AWN
SMLP12HBC7W1AWP
SMLP12HBC7W1AWQ

Jan 30 2020

Part Termination Notification (Discontinuation)

Discontinue Recommend

PN List Below N/A

EOL　of　materials required for production

Last Time Buy 3/31/2020

  We would like to be informed your needed quantity (including service parts) 

  by  31th.Mar.2020  for last time buy. If no reply is received, we will assume your acceptance of  this 

EOL notice


